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Dear Council, 
 
As a  year long resident of Whitstable, I OBJECT to Brooklands Farm development, as I believe our town is 
already over stretched in its current infrastructure; road traffic, sewage capacity, available school and medical 
places, etc…  
 
There have been numerous new housing developments in and around our town over the past couple of decades, 
with some sƟll ongoing. The negaƟve impact is strongly felt by all residents, especially on the increase in traffic 
congesƟon! 
South Street is one of the only escape routes in Whitstable between the Blean and Tyler Hill roads, to avoid the 
frequent road closures/road works/road flooding/accidents on both roads. South Street is already a very busy road. 
It will be absolute chaos if housing construcƟon is to be permiƩed at Brooklands Farm, and add extra pressure on 
the town’s infrastructure with the added extra populaƟon and cars from the new development. 
 
I believe we should resolve the exisƟng issues, especially traffic and sewage, before we invite thousands more 
people to live in our town. 
 
Please reconsider your planning. 
With kind regards, 
F. Corbeil – Whitstable resident 
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